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14 January 2016 
 
Dear Jonathan 
 
Human Transplantation Bill 
 
At its meeting on 13 January, the Committee deliberated on the above Bill. 
 
The Committee agreed to write to the Department to state that its view is that 
“family consent” should have primacy in terms of the legislative framework 
around human transplantation. 
 
It further agreed to seek the Department’s views on the impact of removing 
clause 4 from the Bill. 
 
I should be grateful for a response on by COP Tuesday 19 January 2016. 

  
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Kathryn Aiken 
Clerk, Committee for Health, Social Services and Public Safety 
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